
ANTICIPATION OF BLOCKADE/AGITATION IN THE VICINITY OF THE SCHOOL ON WEDNESDAY 2ND. 

JULY 

If there is news of the above, it will not be possible or safe for our Teachers/Creche Assistants to 

reach the institution safely and return home at the end of the day safely. 

We are equally concerned about our children. 

We would request Parents to keep a close track of developments and NOT send their children to 

school/crèche on that day if there is news that indicates that there will be agitation. 


